
 
 
 
 
  
 
  
 
 
 
 5th June, 2018 
 JE/CC/15 
  
   
 
 
TO:   ALL MEMBERS OF PENDLE TWINNING ASSOCIATION 
 
 
Dear Member, 
 

NEXT MEETING – 13
TH 

JUNE 2018 @ 5.30P.M.   

 

The next meeting of the Pendle Twinning Committee will be held at Nelson Town 
Hall immediately after the AGM on Wednesday 13th June 2018 to discuss the 
agenda overleaf.  
 
You will see from the Twinning update that the Creil choir C4/Pendle Youth 
Choir/Nelson Male Arion Choir are holding a joint concert at 7.30pm on Saturday 9th 
June in St. Peter’s Church, Burnley to which all Members are invited (tickets £5 
including refreshments).  
 
Please note that the Mayor and Mayoress of Pendle will welcome our Marl visitors at 
the Fence Gate with a reception drink and a performance from the Pendle Youth 
Choir at 7pm on Monday 18th June.  There will then be a hot buffet meal and desert 
at a cost of £23.50.  Please let me know this week if you are going so I can 
confirm numbers.   
 
For any questions about the visits or joining the Marl group on their days out please 
get in touch as soon as possible. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Joanne Eccles 

 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

AGENDA 
 

1. Apologies 
 
2. Minutes 

 
Enc. To approve the Minutes of the meeting held on 14th February, 2018. 
   
3. Twinning Update    
 
Enc.  Attached is an update on twinning projects for the year ahead which will be 

discussed at the meeting.  
 
4. Financial Statement 

 
The Honorary Secretary will report on the finances of the Association.  

 
5. Any Other Business 
  
6. Dates of Future Meetings 
  

It is proposed that future meetings be held on Wednesday evenings at 
5.30pm on the following dates – 
 
15th August 2018 
17th October 2018 
13th February 2019 
17th April 2019 
 
 
 
 


